
 
 

 

February 16, 2022 

 

Testimony in Support of SB 391 – Concerning Elections 

 

Honorable Chair – Rob Olson 

Vice Chair – Richard Hilderbrand 

Ranking Minority – Oletha Faust-Goudeau 

Honorable Committee Members 

 

Thank you, Chairman Olson and esteemed members of the Committee for allowing me the opportunity 

to speak in support of Senate Bill 391 today.  

SB 391 will allow a voter to see how long an elected official has served in their current position. This will 

provide voters the information they need when they are trying to decide if they want experience or 

term limits for the elected position that they are voting on.  

 

 I urge you to pass SB 391 out favorably from this committee.  

 

Thank you, 

 

 

Senator Richard Hilderbrand 

District 13  

 

 


